
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fond Farewell… 
To Miss Dolton who will be moving to her new teaching position in Saltcoats next year.  
We wish her all the best!  
To Dhonni Tuckanow, who will be leaving Miller Elementary.  Good Luck in your next 
school.  
To Mrs. Kruzer, who is retiring at the end of June.  
  
Congratulations… 
To the May Shining Apples… 
Kndg – Anika Spangenberg, Chase Mierke, Sawyer Rodman 
Grade 1 /2 – Tylin Morin, Chrizelle Spangenberg 
Grade 2 /3 – Jaxon Kabatoff, Aayden Acoose 
Grade 3 /4 – Felix Thai 
To the winners of the June milk cards:  Layne Stephanow and Blake Sawley 
To Emma-Dee Marshall who won a Silver medal in the 800m 
race at the GSSD Showcase Track & Field Meet in Yorkton 
on June 7th.  Great run, Emma-Dee! 
To Lacey Schmidt for placing 1st in the Swift Current Kite 
Festival colouring contest.  Way to go!  
To the following students who participated in reading/listening 
to Willow Award nominated books and voting on their 
favourite.  Each student received a small prize from the 
Library. 
Kndg:  Isabelle Gogolin 
Grade 1:  Georgia Hahn, Layne Stephanow 
Grade 2:  Jayla Sies, Kendal Stott, Cassidy Ulmer 
Grade 3:  Aayden Acoose, Emmi Hollinger 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Many THANKS… 
To the Melville Kinette Club for their generous donation to our school, it is very much 
appreciated. 
To all the families who generously participated in our BBQ (+more) fundraiser.  Miller 
School’s profit was $1481.00.   
Congratulations to the students whose names were drawn from those who 
participated:  Presley Slater, Layne/Conner Issel, Inge Snyman, Pearce Hahn 
To the Melville Vet Clinic for their “I Speak Animal” presentation to all the students and 
for their Teddy Bear Clinic.  There were many stuffed friends with bandaged legs, 
arms, ears and necks! 
���� 
To the Miller SRC for the jumbo freezie 
sale.  The was perfect for a June day! 
���� 
To Miller SCC for hosting the family BBQ 
on June 24th.  Thank you for all you do for 
Miller Elementary!  A BBQ is a wonderful 
way to end this school year. 
To Kasen and Hayden Kushniruk (and 
mom and dad) for bringing their baby pigs 
(and they were so cute!) for the school 
students/staff to enjoy!  
 
 
 
Miller Library Summer hours: 

Summer reading is a wonderful thing to do.  Miller Elementary 
School’s Library will be open for book exchange on the following days 
during the summer: 

July 15th from 8 a.m. – 11 a.m. 
August 23rd from 9 a.m. – 12 noon 
Enjoy your summer reading! 
 
School Supply lists for the 2022/2023 school year are on our Miller Elementary 
School website. 
http:/mill.gssd.ca 
 
School Fees for the Fall 
School supplies/agenda fees will be due on the first day of school. 
Kindergarten – Agenda ($10.00) + Supply Fee ($25.00) = $35.00 
Grades 1-4 – Agenda ($10.00) + Supply Fee ($35.00) = $45.00 
 
 
 
 
 



***Remember: 
School begins on Thursday, September 1st, 2022 for Grades 1-5. 
September 2nd  and 7th, 2022 – New Kndg students start on staggered entry.  The 
staggered entry student list was given to parents at the Kndg Orientation.       
September 9th – First full day for Kindergarten students. 
 
 

 
Miller Staff wishes  
everyone a wonderful summer. 
Rest and relax.  Be Safe! 
See you in September. 
 
 
 


